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May 31, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Bell  
Project Manager  
City of Round Rock  
2008 Enterprise Drive 
Round Rock, TX 78664 
 
Re: City of Round Rock  
 Pressure Reducing Valves 2, 4, 9 and BCRUA Valve and Line Extension  
 Recommendation of Award 
 
Dear Mr.  Bell: 
 
Bids were received for the Pressure Reducing Valves 2, 4, 9 and BCRUA Valve and Line 

Extension project on Tuesday, May 28, 2019.  Seven (7) responsive bids were received.  The 

bid summary is shown below.   

  

Bidder  Base Bid  Base Bid + Add 

Alternate No. 1   

Prota Construction, Inc.   $  794,505.00 $  869,620.50 

Austin Underground, Inc.   $  855,278.00 $  882,278.00 

Austin Engineering Co. Inc. $  917,371.00 $  970,871.00 

Patin Construction LLC $  958,393.00 $  990,393.00 

Santa Clara Construction, Ltd. $1,028,307.50 $1,062,057.50 

Aaron Concrete Contractors, LP $1,043,598.00 $1,124,148.00 

Black Castle General Contractor   $1,339,540.00 $1,361,640.00 

 

 

The Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Construction Cost (OPCC) for the Base Bid was 

$964,000.00.  The bid tabulation was compiled by the City of Round Rock staff and reviewed 

by Garver.  It is our understanding that the City of Round Rock intends to award the Base Bid 

plus Add Alternate No. 1.  The apparent low bidder for the Base Bid is Prota Construction Inc. 

and the apparent low bidder for the Base Bid plus Add Alternate No. 1 is Prota Construction 

Inc.  The Prota Construction Inc. bid for the Base Bid plus Add Alternate No. 1 is 869,620.50.    

 

In accordance with the bid submittal requirements and review by City staff, Prota Construction 

Inc. provided the Statement of Safety, acknowledged the Addendum and provided a bid bond.  

In addition, it is Garver’s understanding that the City has previously worked with Prota 

Construction Inc. and they successfully completed projects.     
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Therefore, based on the amount bid for Base Bid plus Add Alternate No. 1 of $869,620.50  

and the information provided in the bid submittal Garver recommends award for the 

construction of the Pressure Reducing Valves 2, 4, 9 and BCRUA Valve and Line Extension  

project to Prota Construction Inc. 

 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at gtswoboda@garverusa.com or at 
512.485.0009.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
GARVER, LLC 

 
Greg Swoboda, P.E. 
Project Manager  
 
 
Copy:   David Huang – Garver  
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